
                MONTESSORI CHILDREN’S HOUSE OF HAYWARD 

                 NEWSLETTER – May -June 2025 

                 Room #4     

Dear Parents,  

​  I hope you all are enjoying the beautiful work which the children are 

bringing home lately. It is a real pleasure to see them becoming more and 

more independent in class. We had a short but very busy April.  

Upcoming Events in May and June: 

We welcome May with many more fun activities. Children 

will learn about the celebration of May Day in different parts of 

the world. This year Cinco de Mayo falls on Monday, May 5th. 

We will celebrate Mexican culture in our classroom on Monday. 

If you have anything you would like to share about Mexican 

culture please do so.  

Monday, May 26th we will be closed for Memorial Day.  

​ In our cultural study, for geography we will be moving to Africa. In 

zoology we will study about mammals, and in botany we will study about fruits 

and vegetables. 

Finally, I must admit that it's hard to believe it is almost the end of school. 

The year has gone by very quickly. It has been a pleasure to teach your 

children this year. I am truly proud of the progress that each child has 

made. Thank you all for your support throughout the year!  

Just a heads up, dear parents. Our End of year celebration will be 

on Friday, June 6th at 10:00 am followed by the graduation ceremony. 

More information to follow soon. Please remember to order the gowns 

for the graduation ceremony soon.  

Please note, the last day of school is Tuesday June 17th.  

Thank you. 

Kavita M 



 

CALENDAR 

 

May 5th ​​ Cinco de Mayo celebration for children in class.  

May 26th​​ Memorial Day holiday. No class No Childcare. 

June 6th​​ Year end celebration and Graduation at 10 am  

                       followed by a  potluck. Daycare time as usual.               

June 17th ​ Last day of class for all.  


